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Job mela in Virudhunagar on September 28

Special job mela for employment in private sector would be held at the District
Employment Office here on Wednesday.

The melas being held every month have seen hundreds of persons getting
employed in various private sector units.

An official statement from District Employment Officer, said that five leading
companies would participate in the job mela to be held on September 28 and were
offering jobs for people with a range of educational qualifications from 8th
standard to graduates.

Job aspirants who had undergone courses in pharmacy, ITI and Diploma in
Electrical and Mechanical engineering can participate in the mela.

Seniority in registration at the District Employment Office seeking jobs in
Government sector would not be disturbed for those who get employment in
private sector through the mela, the statement said.


